Finance Department Tax Section

Phone: 303-739-7800 Fax: 303-739-7559



January 17, 2012

Ms. Monique Wolfe Payroll, Staff Accountant University Physicians, Inc. 13199 E. Montview Blvd. Aurora, Colorado 80045

Dear Ms. Wolfe:

The city received your letter dated January 10, 2012 requesting a new tax-exemption letter showing your new location address of 13199 E. Montview Blvd.

The city has determined your organization is exempt from City of Aurora sales and use tax on all purchases made by your organization during the regular course of your business activities. This is due to the fact that you meet our definition of "charitable organization" found in Section 130-31 of the Aurora City Code. This exemption does not apply to sales of taxable tangible personal property or services made by your organization. You will still be required to collect and remit sales tax on those sales.

Your exemption status is extended by the city with the assumption your business has not changed based on the information you provided in a fax on September, 13, 2002. This was the determination letter from the Internal Revenue Service stating your exemption under IRS Section 501 (c)(3).

If you have any questions, please contact Donnielle Parizek, Tax Audit Supervisor at 303-739-7805.

Itterson.

Sincerely,

Robin J. Peterson, CPA Manager, Tax and Licensing